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Dear Parents / Carers, 

Our Book Fair is back! The travelling book fair will arrive at our school 

on the first day back after half term (Monday 4th Novemeber 2024) and 

will be there until the end of the week! You will be able to find all of the 

wonderful books on sale inside the hall each evening after school. This is 

a great opportunity for your child/children to explore brand new books 

on offer for discounted prices! As a school, we continue to encourage a 

‘reading for pleasure’ culture throughout, so it would be fantastic to see 

as many King Edwinners there as possible choosing a book they love! 

Purchasing these books means money towards our school so our children 

can continue to have the best! This is a cashless event, we will only be 

able to take card. We look forward to seeing you all there! 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss M Hands 

RE and Media Lead 
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